
His Royal Highness, The Duke of Edinburgh, 
1921 – 2021 

Following the sad news of the death of His Royal Highness, The Duke of Edinburgh, 
we are now in a period of national mourning. Through our worships this week we 
have been honouring his memory, commitment and companionship.  
 

Being 99 on his passing he was an ambassador of an older generation for us. Captain 
Tom was another, on the 30th April he would have been 101! This year we will mark 
this by supporting the ‘Captain Tom 100’ campaign – more details to follow… 

It   
 
 
 
  

 

You can find out about what’s going on at St George’s in a variety of ways: 
Visit the school website: www.st-georges-wrotham.kent.sch.uk/ 

Follow us on twitter: @StGeorgesKent 
Keep up to date with newsletters on our website and keep an eye on the class pages 

 

Our value of the term this week is 
HONESTY. The children have been sharing 
their ideas of what this means to them in 

our worships this week and have 
discussed that ‘Honesty is the best policy!’ 

It has been wonderful to start the summer term with 
the sunshine! The children have been excited to 
resume their PE lessons but probably the biggest 
cheer was being able to spend their break times on the 
field once more! 
 
With new track lines painted the children have been 
seen practicing their sprint starts in preparation for a 
sports day (fingers crossed). This year we are building 
on the children’s success at cross country and have 
added a long distance section for them to experience 
too! It’s certainly important that while we have a drive 
on academic learning that we also promote physical 
activity after months of being confined to our homes.  
 
Next week we will be taking part in the national event 
‘England Does The Daily Mile’ day. The aim is to get as 
many primary schools around England to get moving 
on the same day, to celebrate the positive benefits that 
daily activity can have on our mental health. More 
details will be sent early next week but please make 
sure your child definitely has a pair of trainers in 
school that day!  
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Our value this term is HONESTY  
Let us not love with words or speech but with actions and in truth. 

 [1 John 3:18]                                                                              
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   ‘Bringing faith and education together’ 
 

 

http://www.st-georges-wrotham.kent.sch.uk/


 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

You can find out about what’s going on at St George’s in a variety of ways: 
Visit the school website: www.st-georges-wrotham.kent.sch.uk/ 

Follow us on twitter: @StGeorgesKent 
Keep up to date with newsletters on our website and keep an eye on the class pages 

 

Virtual Parents Consultations 

 

Thank you to everyone who took part in your child’s 
Virtual parent consultations. This is an important way for 
teachers to be able to share with you your child’s academic 
achievements and how we can support them moving 
forward.  
If for some reason you missed your consultation, then 
please contact your child’s class teacher via Dojo so they 
can speak to you.  

Dates for your diary: 
 
Tues 27th April Maths sessions start 
after school 
Thurs 29th April English session start 
after school 
Fri 30th April – England Does The Daily 
Mile & launch of Capt Tom 100 
campaign 
Mon 3rd May SCHOOL CLOSED for May 
Bank Holiday 
Tues 4th May - Star Wars Day (children 
and staff will be dressing up for a non-
school uniform day!) 
Fri 28th May - Last day of term 5 
Mon 1st June Registration for PESE (Kent 
Test for selective education) opens 
Mon 7th June - Start of term 6 

It was great fun celebrating St George’s 
day today around school. The Year 3s 

in particular had fun with a forest 
school visit by St George himself and 

spent the day whittling swords to 
ensure no dragons ventured onto our 

grounds! 

Mr Jones launched the Royal Mail’s Heroes Stamp 
Design Competition today. This is in honor of the 
key worker and volunteer heroes of the 
coronavirus pandemic on stamps. 
Further information will be provided by Mr Jones 
on the School Story on Class Dojo so keep a watch 
for a notification popping up! 

ARTS WEEK 
Every class in school has been enjoying learning about an 
artist this week as well as developing their skills in different 
techniques. We are looking forward to seeing the final 
pieces to create our own school gallery! 

http://www.st-georges-wrotham.kent.sch.uk/

